
OFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, 
GURUCHARAN COLLEGE, SILCHAR 

NOTICE 

Date: 24/04/2025 

In continuation of earlier notice dated 08/04/2025, 17/04/2025 

& 24/04/2025 it is hereby informed to the TDC (CBCS) students 

that in spite of repeated notification many of the above category 

students have not yet submitted their Centre Fees Money Receipt to 

the College Office which is needed for necessary approval in AU 

website. They are also directed again to submit the Money Receipt 

by paying the requisite Centre Fees latest by 26/04/2025 without 

fail; otherwise, they shall not be able to appear in 

upcoming TDC (CBCS) even semester examination, 

2025 and the College Authority shall not be held 

responsible for their cases. 
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Principal i/c, 

G. C. College, Silchar. 
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